
	

 
 
Attn.	Broadbeach	Senior	AFC	Members	
	
Broadbeach	Senior	AFC	invites	all	members	to	attend	the	2018	
Annual	General	Meeting	on	the	17th	of	December	commencing	at	
7pm	at	the	Broadbeach	Sports	Club.		
	
Nominations	are	now	open	to	join	the	board	in	2019	and	be	apart	of	
something	special	for	2019.	We	need	your	help	and	the	more	people	
the	better	to	help	guide	the	club	through	the	next	phase.		
	
Nominations	are	now	being	accepted	for	the	following:	
-	President	
-	Vice-President	
-	Secretary	
-	Treasurer	
-	General	Committee	
	
Nominations	close	Monday	the	10th	of	December.	Broadbeach	AFC	
will	still	accept	nominations	on	the	night	of	the	AGM.	Please	RETURN	
all	nominations	to	president@broadbeachcats.com.au	or	
mattlittlechild3@hotmail.com		.	
Join	us	on	Monday	the	17th	of	December	at	the	Broadbeach	Sports	
Club	for	the	2018	Annual	General	Meeting	starting	at	7pm	
Regards,	
	
Dale	Perkins	
President	


